Grove Road Primary School



24 November 2014

Dear Parents/Carers.

We have a special optional Home Learning task that we would like to invite you to complete which will contribute greatly to our desire to provide the very best learning environment for your children.

The governors and staff of Grove Road are currently working to draft and agree the **values and vision** for the school. To achieve this we are keen to ensure that the views of as many parents and children as possible feature in the final values statement. This is where you come in...

In order to capture what you and your children feel are the important values to be promoted at Grove Road we have a short task that we would like you to complete. This may be completed INSTEAD of the usual Home Learning grid activity. It has already been trialled with children and parents with some really interesting responses.

Please read the attached guidance for the completion of the task. It is quite lengthy, but this is deliberate so that we can offer as much support and explanation as possible.

We really do hope that you will find the time to complete this task. It is not compulsory but it would be of great benefit to us if we receive as many responses as possible. We are genuinely excited about what will be revealed and look forward to sharing the results with you next term.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Annie New via

values@groveroad.herts.sch.uk

All tasks to be returned to values@groveroad.herts.sch.uk by Monday 15th December.

Many thanks,

Sharon Sanderson Catherine Pyefinch Annie New

Headteacher Parent Governor Class Teacher